
Dear Fifth Grade Families,

Greetings! In preparation for your child’s upcoming fifth grade
school year at Mount Rock Elementary, we would like to provide you with
a list of supplies that will need to be purchased for the start of the school
year.

3 dry erase markers (with name labeled on marker with Sharpie)
Dry erase eraser (an old sock or washcloth will work)
One 3 ring binder
Highlighter
Pencils (wooden pencils preferred - as mechanical pencils can be distracting)
Zippered pencil pouch to carry writing instruments to each of the fifth grade classrooms

Much Appreciated Donations
Box of tissues
Pack of wooden pencils

Though not absolutely necessary, the items below would be greatly beneficial/used daily
Earbuds or headphones
Computer mouse
Planner

The following supplies will be available for your
child for classroom use:

Calculator
Colored pencils
Crayons
Dry erase board
Glue
Homework folder

Index cards
Markers
Pencil
Ruler
Scissors
Chromebook

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Your support is greatly appreciated.

Warm regards,
Mrs. Black, Mrs. Hair, and Ms. Schwartzmiller


